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Thunder In The Park
I have said it in the past, say it today and will more

than likely say it in the future, Thunder in the Park at
Oshkosh's South Park is one of the best if not the best
family motorcycle event. Without comparison, this week-
end event has raised money for the Children's Hospital of
Wisconsin totaling in the tens of thousands over the past
7 years. 

Like any outdoors event, if the weather is nice the
motorcycle community as well as the locals converge on
the park to check out the vendors, bike show, grab some
good eats and listen to some great tunes .

This past year we lost a very special young lady Emily
Phillips right before Christmas and are doing the 2013
show in her memory. I met her a couple times and she
was a very upbeat, friendly girl that was full of energy.
The smile was worth the ride over alone, know-
ing you're supporting other young people like
herself.

Held this year with the show starting Saturday
June 1st and the big finale happening   June 2nd,
it will for sure be a great time. Rain or shine I
will be there to support the event.  www.gray-
beardproductions.org has more information for
you to check out.

In Memory of Emily Phillips


